
8th Grade Washington, D.C. & 
Philadelphia Trip

Tuesday, January 23rd (6:00am Departure)- 
Saturday, January 27, 2024  (11:00pm Arrival)

 

A special tradition at JWJ is the 8th grade trip 

to Washington D.C. and surrounding areas.  
This trip is an opportunity for our students to 
grow, learn and experience the foundation of 
our nation in our Nation’s Capital.  It will 
enhance our students U.S. History curriculum 
by exposing them to primary source 
documents and visitations to historical sites, 
it is also an opportunity to create memories 
with peers and teachers that will last a 
lifetime!

TRIP

and



Cancellation Penalties
Complete cancellation of the trip will result in a per person 
penalty as listed:

11/17-12/15/2023 - $300
12/16/2023-01/05/2024 - $550
01/06 – 01/12/2024 -$800
01/13 – 01/23/2024 – NO REFUNDS

Ms. Swearingen: Trip Coordinator
Email: swearingea@duvalschools.org

Mrs. Burton: Logistics Coordinator
Email: outinge@duvalschools.org

▪ Seats are limited to 100 and are reserved 
on a first come, first serve basis and can be 
secured by submitting your $500 deposit by 
November 17th .

▪ A wait list will be created after the 
first 50 seats are secured.  In order 
for us take a second bus we must 
secure 100 paid seats. 

▪ The deposit should be made via 
schoolcashonline.com 

http://www.schoolcashonline.com/
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